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Statement from the Attorney-General 

Today I met with the Chief Justice of the Supreme Court in relation to a significant matter involving a 
Judge. 

The Chief Justice has asked the Judge to take leave until further notice. 

As Attorney-General, I take this matter very seriously and will consider any further action as appropriate. 

 


